Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 7:10 PM
To: Amy Ow

Subject: FW: Highland Estates Lots 5 though 8
Attachments: FW: Truck Trips for Lots 5-8

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 7:10 PM

To: Roland Haga <RHAGA@BKF.com>; Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>

Cc: 'Noel Chamberlain' <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; Jack Chamberlain (jtuttlec@aol.com) <jtuttlec@aol.com>
Subject: RE: Highland Estates Lots 5 though 8

Hi Roland,
Please see attached email. Please work with Noel to provide the information needed for the Air Quality analysis.
Thanks

From: Roland Haga [mailto:RHAGA@BKF.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 5:14 PM

To: Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>; Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Cc: Roland Haga <RHAGA@BKF.com>; 'Noel Chamberlain' <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; Jack Chamberlain
(jtuttlec@aol.com) <jtuttlec@aol.com>

Subject: Highland Estates Lots 5 though 8

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Steve and Camille,

What is the status of the building and grading permits associated with lots 5 thorough 8. Is the County going to issues
these permits or what process is the San Mateo County Planning and Building Department implementing regarding
these permits?

Roland

Roland Haga, PE, PLS, LEED AP
Vice President
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privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized to intercept, read, print,
retain, copy, forward, or disseminate this communication. If you have received this communication in error, please reply to the sender or call 650-482-6300, and
then please delete this message from your inbox as well as any copies. Thank you, BKF Engineers 2019



